KIND ATTENTION OF THE STUDENTS WHO HAVE APPLIED
UNDER 10+2 MARKS MERIT BASIS

The last date for applying under 10+2 marks merit basis for admission to B. Tech. program at
JUIT Waknaghat was 20 July, 2020. E-mail for exercising of choice of the branch has already
been sent to all the applicants. However, we have not received choice response in respect of few
students by the due date. Such students are requested to kindly check their e-mail and submit the
choice of branches through the Google Form Link given in the E-mail by 4 pm today i.e. 21%
July, 2020 positively, failing which it will be presumed that they are no more interested in the
admission process and thereby will not be included in the meriting of the applications.

Students who have not submitted their result through on-line application form were asked to send
copy of their 10+2 result through e-mail to admission@juit.ac.in . However, result is respect of
some students is still not available with us for meriting the applications. Such students are
requested to send scanned copy of their 10+2 result through e-mail at admission(@juit.ac.in by
4 pm today i.e. 21% July, 2020.

Qho~

Registrar & Dean of Students




